
 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Proposed Plan 
for the 

Fuel Storage Area and Underground Storage Tank 10 Sites 
Former Kincheloe Airforce Base 

Kincheloe, Michigan 
 

Public Meeting: March 23, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 
Comment Period: March 9 to April 10, 2020 

 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) recently issued a no further action proposed plan 
for the Fuel Storage Area and Underground Storage Tank 10 sites at the former Kincheloe Air 
Force Base, in Kincheloe, Michigan.  
 
The findings and conclusion in the 2019 Final Revised Remedial Investigation Report 
demonstrate that contaminants of potential concern at the Fuel Storage Area and Underground 
Storage Tank 10 sites are below screening levels, indicating no further remedial action is 
necessary to protect human health or the environment.   
 
USACE officials will make a formal presentation and accept written and oral comments at a 
public meeting at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, March 23, 2020 at Kinross Township Hall, 4884 W. 
Curtis Street, Kincheloe, Michigan. USACE will make its plan final after reviewing all 
comments received during the public comment period. The no further action proposed plan may 
be modified based on new information and/or public comments. 
 
The proposed plan can be viewed at: https://go.usa.gov/xpJj6 
 
Hard copies of the proposed plan will be available during the public comment period at: 
 
Kinross Township Hall    
4884 W. Curtis Street    
Kincheloe, MI 49788    
Ph: 906-495-5381      `  
 
Written comments on the proposed plan can be submitted at the public meeting or mailed 
(postmarked) between March 9 and April 10, 2020 to: 
 
Shatara R.J. Riis, MPR 
Public Affairs Specialist 
Environmental & Military Programs 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Louisville District 
600 Martin Luther King Jr. Place 
Louisville, KY 40202-2232 
Ph: 502-315-6769 
shatara.r.riis@usace.army.mil 
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